WRENINGHAM & PISTRICT

No: 56

December 1990/January 1991
A bi-monthly newsletter
Produced by the Village Hall Management Committee

Message From the Chairman.

As I write these short notes, there are only 38 days before the Christmas Festival is here again - perhaps its getting older but the years seem to fly by!

I would like to wish you all a Very Happy Christmas and Peaceful New Year.

Notes of activities for December will be found listed in this issue and we look forward to your support.

I shall be holding my annual "Pip's Bingo" on Wednesday, 19th December at 7.30 p.m. Proceeds from this event go to Village Hall Development Funds. All prizes are donated by our regular Bingo Players, Social Club and Management Committee members AND BY YOU IF YOU SO WISH! Its a fun night for all the family - Can we look forward to seeing you? - and it is hoped that our Carol Singers are going to call during the evening.

PIP.

VILLAGE HALL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING - Don't forget this takes place on Monday 3rd December at the village hall at 7.30 p.m.

WRENINGHAM FIRST SCHOOL

Nativity Play: Wednesday 12th December at 10 a.m. At the Village Hall - Everybody is welcome.

Invitation to the Senior Citizens to join the children at the school for an afternoon of carols, with mince pies and tea on Monday 17th December at 2 p.m.







TO RECAP ON THE PAST 2 MONTHS:

Loan Bond winners drawn on 1st October 1990

63 Mr. S. Harvey, Tasburgh

88 Mr. D. Nudd

277 Mrs H. Ashcroft

Congratulations to you all.

The Jumble Sale held in aid of Village Hall Funds in November made almost £100.00

It was lovely to see so many people at the Village Bondfire and Firework display run by the Social Club. We hope that all who attended enjoyed the evening.

The Ashwren Drama Group were pleased that so many people came to, and appeared to enjoy their production. They would welcome anybody who wishes to join the group. They are aiming for another production in the Spring.

GIFT DAY AT ALL SAINTS, WRENINGHAM brought in a total of £133.83p and as treasurer I wish to thank all those who contributed C.J.M.

Norfolk Rural Community Council

can help your community!

- * Village Hall Grants * Rural Initiatives Fund
- * Sports Equipment Loan Scheme
- * Village Appraisals * Parish Maps
- * Community Transport * Housing for Local Need
- * Newsletters

For a free annual report and membership details write to Tim Cawkwell, NRCC, 20 Market Place, Hingham, Norwich NR9 4AF. Telephone: Attleborough (0953) 851408.



for Christmas...

EVENTS PLANNED FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON.....

CHRISTMAS MUSIC: Mr. Mike Butcher is organising a short evening of music with the flavour of Christmas on Saturday 22nd December at 7.30 p.m. It will be light and entertaining with singers and instrumentalists from Wreningham and the Norwich area. You will have a chance to join in some of the carols. He is keeping the evening short so that you can bring the whole family including the children. There will be sherry (or soft drinks) and mince pies during the interval. Admission charges will be £1.50 (£1.00 for children and senior citizens), to include your drink and mince pies. There will be a raffle and all proceeds will go to Village Hall funds.

MUSIC nusic

CAROL SINGING ROUND THE VILLAGE - The carols singers will be going round the village on Wednesday 19th December starting at the village hall at 7 p.m. You would be welcomed if you wish to join them. Proceeds will be for 'The Children's Society'.

CAROL SERVICE at Wreningham Church. Sunday 23rd December at 6.30 p.m. Everybody will be most welcome including children.

Christmas Morning the church service will be 9 a.m. Holy Communion

New Year's Eve **Party**

NEW YEARS

EVE

Don't forget to get your tickets in good time for the village party!

Posters are up. Tickets are beginning to go. New Years Eve will soon be here and we need to confirm numbers for catering in good time. Tickets at £7.50 from Barney (8147) Andree (8182) or Dennis (680)

SHE YOU ALL AT THE NEW YEARS EVE PARTY.

GET FIT- KEEP FIT

It is hoped that we shall be able to arrange classes to start early in the New Year - These will probably now be on a Wednesday evening, at 8. 15 p.m. I will contact all those who have expressed an interest. Anybody else can contact me on Wymondham 602754.

South Norfolk District Council - Environmental Health Dept Tel: 0508 31122 have produced a booklet on Recypling.

It covers why, what and where to recycle an enourmous amount of items that we normally put into the pin bag.

Glass as you know can be put into the banks at The Bird in Hand, or Village Hall Car Park.

Paper can be delivered to MrsLogie, Rectory Cottage. This is sold in aid of Guide Dogs for the Blind so you are helping a good cause as well as recycling paper.

Cans - There are more and more banks available for cans of different sorts. At present the most convenient one I know of is at Somerfields but no doubt many of the big supermarkets have can banks in their car parks.

Envelopes: If carefully opened can be re-used using re-use labels which are on sale in some stationers or through Friends of the Earth.

Stamps - Postage stamps are collected for sale to the stamp industry and used as a fund raiser by the RNLI. Mulbarton Guide Company will collect these stamps. Maybe with all the Christmas Cards it would be worth taking time to cut the stamps off the envelopes.



DATES FROM THE VILLAGE HALL DIARY

DECEMBER

Mon. 3rd A.G.M. 7.30 p.m.

Mon. 10th Bingo with Bert

Sat. 15th Country Club 'Clancy'

Wed. 19th 'Pip's Prize Bingo'

Sat. 22nd Music for Christmas 7.30 p.m.

Mon. 31st NEW YEARS EVE PARTY

JANUARY

Sat. 12th Country Club 'The Country Boys'

Mon. 14th Bingo with Bert.

Mon. 21st Whist Drive

Mon. 28th Bingo with Bert.

Items for the February/Marchedition of the Mardle to the Editor: Christine Minns, 4 Applegarth Court, Wymondham by mid January please.





